
The West Texas Paralegal Association (WTPA) has had a busy spring.  We have gained 2 
new members and have offered several CLE opportunities.  In March we hosted a Spring Seminar 
with the State Bar of Texas Paralegal Division titled “$#!T Happens- So What Now?”  We touched 
on topics such as Medicaid Issues, Identity Theft, Traffic Stops for DWI and Car Accidents.  We 
had a wonderful turnout and our speakers did a spectacular job.  In May we are offering a CLE on 
Ethics.  The WTPA is gearing up for Summer and will begin planning for our Fall Seminar. The 
following is a picture from our Spring Seminar.   
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